
ASHLAND CITY COUNCIL 

PLANNING MEETING 

FEBRUARY 18, 2019 

 

 The Ashland City Council met for a Planning Meeting on February 18, 2019 at 5:30 P.M. in the Ashland 

City Hall Auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy J. Smith, 

Bobbie J. Steed, Kim M. Cain, Annette F. Gaither, and Tommy Cantrell. Also present were Assistant City 

Clerk/ Court Clerk Robin Catrett, Magistrate Sarah McKemie, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Maintenance 

Supervisor Lester Robinson, K9 Officer Adam Otwell, Fire Chief Brett Thompson, Tammy Andrews (17:41), 

and Justin McCullars of the Clay Times Journal.  

 

 City Clerk/ Administrator Chelsey Wynn was absent.  

 

 Items discussed included Regular Meeting Agenda additions, resolutions, Tru-Cabinetry Tour, and Fire 

Department training.  

 

 Police Chief Joseph Stanford advised the Police Department has been working to close cases.  

 

 Maintenance Supervisor Lester Robinson discussed the possibility of transitioning to LED street lights, 

canopy repair at Old Police Department, and also advised the limb route was ran today and he plans to run the 

route twice a month in the future.  

 

 Council Member Cain thanked the Maintenance Department for their efforts in litter cleanup and 

suggested a Facebook Campaign to encourage litter cleanup.  

 

 Mayor Fetner recognized several citizens for litter clean up and requested all citizens to help solve the 

litter issue by cleaning up in their area.  

 

 There was no business conducted at this meeting.  
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